
Shutesbury Recreation Committee Meeting

Via Telephone

September 8, 2020

2 pm

Present: BZ Reilly, Christine Robinson and Christine Marglin

Agenda

Approval of Minutes from June 11 meeting

Discussion of the following requests to join committee:

Dear B.Z.,

I am writing to express my interest in serving on the Recreation Committee.

I look forward to working on the community gardens and other projects planned by the 
Committee.

Best,

Barbara

Barbara Bigelow, Ph.D.

413-801-9714

Dear Recreation Committee,

I would like to request to be a member of your committee.  My main interest would be in 
developing community gardens.  Please let me know if there is an opening.  I have a great 
deal of experience in town government (School Committee, Finance Committee, Selectboard,
Community Preservation Committee).  Currently, I am only a member of the Community 
Preservation Committee.  

Thank you for your consideration,

Elaine Puleo



BZ proposed that we approve Barbara, a new Shutesbury resident with a keen interest in 
gardening, and Elaine, a longtime resident and also avid gardener, to replace the two 
members of our committee who have left in the past year. Their membership was approved 
by Christine R and Christine M and now awaits final approval by the Select Board.

We agreed that Christine M would send these minutes to Rita Farrell as a member of the SB 
and to town administrator Becky Torres, as well as to town clerk, Grace Bannasch, for 
approval of Barbara and Elaine’s committee membership.

Next meeting: this Thursday, September 10 at 2 pm via Zoom.

Agenda: community gardens.


